
Attention Graduating Seniors of 2015:

Enter & Win!

Enter for Your Chance to Win a Free 
Visa® Gift Card – up to $100
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Enter  
& Win!

AIChE: Helping You Transition from School to the Workplace and Beyond. 

Provide your post-graduate contact information to AIChE for your chance to win one of three Visa® 
Gift Cards — $100, $50, or $25.

This way, AIChE can stay in touch and provide you with the tools you need to succeed in whichever path you 
take once you graduate from school, including career advancement tools; access to the new AIChE  
Academy, bringing education and training resources to chemical engineers with webinars, presentations, and 
more; leadership opportunities with the Young Professionals Committee (YPC); the AIChE eLibrary for re-
search needs; plus a 12-month subscription to Chemical Engineering Progress (CEP) for the latest develop-
ments in cutting-edge technologies.

There are two simple ways to enter and win:

	 •	 ONSITE CONTEST FOR GRADUATING SENIORS:  By attending a regional student conference,  
		  you will have the opportunity to provide your post-graduate contact information to AIChE (if you don’t 		
		  know your new address yet, enter your parents’ address). At the end of each conference, three seniors 		
		  who submitted their information will win a $100, $50 or $25 Visa® Gift Card.

	 •	 VIRTUAL CONTEST FOR GRADUATING SENIORS:  If you cannot attend a regional conference,  
		  you can enter the AIChE virtual drawing being held the weeks of April 26 through May 10 at  
		  www.aiche.org/seniorsignup15. Three winners will be chosen at the end of the contest to win a $100, 		
		  $50 or $25 Visa® Gift Card. Note: If a student enters at a regional conference, he or she cannot  
		  participate in the virtual drawing.	  

www.aiche.org/seniorsignup15

Winners of onsite contests will be announced at the end of each regional conference (winner does not need to be present to win but must 
provide accurate contact information). Winners of the virtual contest will be announced via email the week of May 11. For questions or 
more information, please contact studentchapters@aiche.org.


